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 Igniting Community Dialogue, 

Discovery and Debate 

Leading a Learning Community Readying our Capabilities 
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 • Haunted Library program 

scheduled for October 28 after 

library closes 

• September IdeaMarket on the 

topic of climate change 

included 25 participants 

• October IdeaMarket is on the 

topic of precarious work 

• Library partnering with 

Treefrog Inc. to offer Hour of 

Code program during 

Computer Science Education 

Week in December 

• Robotics 101 program 

launched in partnership with 

STEM Minds 

• Planning underway for library 

to loan Nature Backpack kits in 

partnership with regional 

public health 
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• Pop-up library now occurring 

monthly at Magna Centre 

during Saturday open swim 

• Maker Hub hours now include 

every Saturday afternoon; 

total of 77 visits in September 

• Green screen purchased for 

Maker Hub for video 

production 

• Online Nordic crime book club 

now running 

• 3 submissions received for 

RFQ for redevelopment of 

library website; currently 

being reviewed 

• New stacking chairs purchased 

for multi-purpose room to 

replace aging/broken set 
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• Staff attended ribbon cutting 

at Old Town Hall, and 

Newmarket Celebrates the 

Arts gala 

• E-newsletter about the 

Haunted Library event 

generated 1,223 opens and 70 

click-throughs. 

• NPL participating with other 

region libraries to showcase 

library tech at the TAVES 

consumer electronics show 

• Health sector worker 

recommended NPL’s MS Office 

classes to co-workers as 

workplace training 

• Staff using vinyl cutter to print 

new signage for public service 

points 
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• Seed Library program 

featuring CityTV personality 

Frankie Flowers had 46 people 

in attendance and raised $230 

• 19 Halloween pumpkin prints 

done on 3D printer 

• 3D print and vinyl cut revenue 

for September: almost $400 

• 19 patrons certified as Makers 

• New social media classes 

launched successfully 

• Due to demand, a 3rd adult 

book club is being planned 

• Device charging station for 

public use now installed on 

lower level 

• Additional document scanner 

installed on computer stations 

for patron use 
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 • Staff visited Vaughan libraries 

new makerspace 

• CEO attended N6 leadership 

symposium 

• Cell signal extenders power 

supply failed; replaced 

 

 


